Dover Elementary

     The purpose of the distribution of PBS tickets is to recognize student efforts in obeying the school rules: be prepared, be respectful, and be responsible.  This system is used school-wide.  Therefore, teachers, assistants, administrators, custodians, office staff and cafeteria staff should be giving tickets to students exemplifying appropriate behaviors.  This is the purpose of teaching the cafeteria and bus rules and posting student expectations in each classroom.  The yellow tickets are in the office and should be available as you need them.  Some teachers also recognize not only behaviors but student academic efforts.  For example, if a student scores 85 or higher on an AM practice, they receive a ticket.  Ideally, more tickets should be distributed early in the school year and when we return from a long break to remind students of our rules.  (These should be given out much like the old WOW card system.)
     Pencils and erasers will be placed in your mailboxes next week for you to use in classrooms for ticket trade.  Each six weeks, the Friday following the end of each grading period will be ticket trade days.  The movie and popcorn will be in the gym.  Teachers from each grade level should take turns sitting with classes during the movie while the remaining teachers keep the other students in the classrooms.  The cart will come around like we used to do bake sales.  The other rewards will be given that same day as well.

     The team apologizes for the confusion in regards to tickets during the first six weeks.  If you have any questions, please ask anyone on the team or Ms. Eileen.  Hopefully, things will be better the remainder of the school year.  If you have not been rewarding students with tickets, you may want to be generous the 2nd six weeks so your students will be able to participate in some of the larger rewards.

 A handbook is being compiled with lots of information in it that should be very helpful.  Hopefully, these will be distributed next week.  We will try to give updates at the faculty meetings following our monthly PBS meetings.  Also, Andy Luton sends an email regarding the meeting each month.  Please ask if you have questions.
     We appreciate your participation in the PBS system.  We are discussing ways to reward teachers for their efforts as well.

